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I do not support this bill - completely counterproductive. 

Why is it that bureaucrats are continually trying to "tie the hands" of those that ALL of 

us depend on for our food, etc? Constantly putting more and more pressure on our 

agricultural community is only "shooting ourselves in the foot!"  Please vote NO! 

 

 

 

 


